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June 19, 2018



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Docket UW 180443 - Iliad Water Company, LLC – Second Substitute First Revised Sheet No. 18.1 Canceling Original Sheet No. 18.1; Substitute Second Revised Sheet No. 18.2 Canceling First Revised Sheet No. 18.2; Substitute First Revised Sheet No. 18.4 Canceling Original Sheet No. 18.4; Withdrawal of First Revised Sheet No. 21 Canceling Original Sheet No. 21 - DO NOT REDOCKET

Dear Mr. Johnson:

	Enclosed you will find the above-referenced substitute sheets.  In addition, since the rate will no longer change, First Revised Sheet No. 21 Canceling Original Sheet No. 21 is withdrawn.

	This filing of the substitute sheets and the withdrawal of First Revised Sheet No. 21 is pursuant to a request from Commission Staff that the increase be moved from the Base Rate to the usage rates.

	Since the total amount of revenue expected to be raised by the filing has not changed, the Company has been advised that it need not file and mail another customer notice.













	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures


cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
	Tiffany Van Meter (via e-mail)
3





